
Perryfields Infants visit to All Saints Church 

Perryfields Infants had a wonderful visit to All Saints 

Church. The children were given the opportunity to 

reenact The First Christmas as well as singing their 

favourite familiar carols. They were fantastic 

ambassadors for the school. 

 
 

 

                                                                                        

 


